
 

 

For Immediate Release 

September 17, 2018 

Contact: Terri Poore, Policy Director, terri@endsexualviolence.org 

 (Washington DC): The National Alliance to End Sexual Violence Calls for a Fair, Thorough, and Respectful 

Investigation and Hearing of Dr. Christine Blasey Ford’s Credible Allegations Against Judge Kavanaugh 

The following is a statement by Terri Poore, Policy Director: 

“The Senate Judiciary Committee cannot possibly move forward to vote on Judge Kavanaugh’s 

nomination without a complete investigation and careful consideration of these very credible 

allegations. Dr. Blasey Ford deserves compassion and respect in this process. Survivors across the nation 

are paying attention. Sexual assault cannot be swept under the rug, and this behavior absolutely reflects 

on character. We deserve a Supreme Court Justice who respects women and girls.”  

### 

The National Alliance to End Sexual Violence is the voice in Washington for the 56 state and 
territorial sexual assault coalitions and 1300 rape crisis centers working to end sexual violence 
and support survivors. For more information, please contact Ebony Tucker, Advocacy Director, 
at ebony@endexualviolence.org.  

 


